
Australia Apologizes Over Forced Adoption Police (Basic 10）
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In 2011, the Roman Catholic hospitals in Australia apologized to single mothers and pressured the government to pay the families who suffered because of the forced adoption policy. Two years later in March 2013, Australian Prime Minister Julia Gillard apologized to the thousands of single mothers who were forced to give up their babies for adoption. The Australian government gave 5 million dollars to the families who suffered and to help families meet. 
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From the 1940s until the early 1980s, single mothers were pressured to give up their babies. The babies were usually given to married couples. During this time, single mothers gave up at least 225,000 babies for adoption. Many women felt like their babies were kidnapped. 
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